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INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 2006-8

SUBJECT: ‘C’ Project Field Review

EFFECTIVE DATE: July 26, 2006

SUPERSEDES: None

RE: Instructional Bulletin No. 2003-7, "Road Design Production Criteria for ‘C’ Projects"

Since ‘C’ project have a much different project development procedure than a primary
project, a ‘C’ Project Field Review Title Sheet (attached) has been developed to reflect the early
field review needed to obtain the design of the project. For ‘C’ projects, references to the
"Design Field Review" (DFR) will be replaced with "‘C’ Project Field Review" in all preceding
documents, memorandums, and bulletins. Typically, very few participate in this field review to
determine project layout, typical section, pavement design, and recommended drainage. The
Road Design Group will provide the ‘C’ Project Field Review Plans to the appropriate ‘C’
Project Manager who will be responsible for setting-up and leading the field review.

The new title sheet is named: ¢_pfrts1.dgn.

If additional project information is needed in order to complete the ‘C’ project plans, a
field review may be arranged and led by the Road Design Group at their discretion.
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